Huaxia South Chinese School Weekly News
Nov. 30, 2017
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Hello Huaxia Students, teachers and Parents,
We have school this weekend (12/2) .

Please stop by PTA desk to check the Lost and Found for the coming 2 weeks. We have lots of
treasures. :)))

Here's this week's announcement:

1. Huaxia South Chinese School's Chinese Speech & recitation tournament will be held on this Saturday
(12/02). E121 for first Grade; A125 for second Grade; A121 for third Grade. There will be three winners
from each grade. And they will represent our school to go to the HQ tournament.

2. Chinese essay wanted for "Qiao Newspaper" publication.
For students from 3rd grade to AP. No more than 800 words, any type of Chinese essay.
Deadline: 12/2/17. Contact email: judywang989@gmail.com

3. The Research Connection Network group leading by Eric He and Sathya Edamadaka, will have second
meeting this Saturday from 3:30-4:20 @A102.

4. This year's Chinese New Year celebration will be hold at our school on Feb 3rd, 2018. Please prepare
and submit your Chinese New Year show program. Please submit your potential programs to our Joyce
Chau & Wei Zhao @ principal@hxsouth.org. Deadline: 1/06/2018.

It's always our pleasure to have you at our school! See you all this weekend!

With warm regards,
Joyce Chau
HX South Chinese School Principal
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